
                                                            

 

 

 

 

Comic relief is 40 years old!! To celebrate the birthday, we are asking children 

to dress in red on Friday 21st March. As this is a ruby birthday for comic relief 

we have decided to have a cake sale in school. Everyone loves birthday cake! 

Parents, we are asking you to provide some cakes for your child to bring in to 

sell, as well as some money for your child to buy a cake at breaktime. All of the 

proceeds will go towards Comic Relief.  

The price of a cake or slice of cake will be 50p. 


